
Wb 11th November 2024 (W2) 

Good afternoon All, 

The children have come back well this half term and settled brilliantly. They have loved 

reading Supertato and have tried really hard with their maths. 

English: The children will be creating their own evil vegetable and writing a description 

about it.  

How to help at home: Please talk to your child about what evil vegetable they might like 

to have and how they could describe what they look like and their personality.  

Maths - In maths we are finishing our addition and subtraction block and moving onto 

money. It would be great if you could gather some coins for children to look at and explore. 
If they could have a go at taking some coins to a shop to buy something too – that would 
be a good experience. 
 

To help at home - Please support your child by watching the videos below and having a 

go at some of the worksheets if you fancy.  
 
Missing number problems – https://vimeo.com/732407526  

 
Count money – pence - https://vimeo.com/774874636  
 
Count money – pounds - https://vimeo.com/774875312  
 

Science – This half term we will be looking at what being healthy means and how food and 
exercise can have a positive impact on our body. Please take a look at this website for some 
videos and games - https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z6882hv/articles/z9j4g7h  

 

Play Rehearsal – Children will be continuing to learn songs for our Christmas play and 
will also be learning lines (see paragraph at the bottom of the email for more information). 

Please ensure if your child has lines to learn, that they bring their lines to school on a 
Thursday and Friday for practising. 
  

Forest school – This half term our class will be completing a session of forest school in our 

woodland area with Mr Stacey. This will be happening EVERY FRIDAY. Please can you 

ensure your child is sent in with a coat and wellies/old shoes each Friday. Due to the nature 

of the weather, please ensure spare shoes are provided!! 

Notices: 

 PE will be on Wednesday and Thursday this week. All children should wear their PE 
kit to school. They must wear a school jumper/cardigan over the top. Please 

remember long hair must be tied back and all earrings removed or covered. 

 Please ensure you read with your child at least 3 times a week and record this in the 
vocabulary journal. The children will not be able to change their books until I have 
seen three dates in the diary. 

 The photographer is in on Monday 11th and your child will be having their 

photograph taken. Please ensure they are in the correct uniform. 

 To celebrate Anti-Bullying week, the children are invited to wear odd socks on 
Tuesday 12th. 

https://vimeo.com/732407526
https://vimeo.com/774874636
https://vimeo.com/774875312
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/z6882hv/articles/z9j4g7h


 To celebrate Children in Need, the children are invited to wear spotty or yellow 

clothes to school for a donation of £1. 

 Your child should have come home with a letter yesterday about the 

Christmas play. If you have any questions, please ask. All children will 

have their character name at the top and some children will have lines to 

practise and learn off by heart. It would be great if you could support your 

child to learn their lines. This could be instead of reading their school 

book, if you do not have enough time. 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes, 

Miss Davey 


